
 

 
 
 
 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

 
THE BOROUGH OF WATFORD  

(ALDENHAM ROAD, CHALK HILL & PINNER ROAD, WATFORD) 
 (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)   

ORDER 2021 
 

WBC Order No. 21/06 
 

 
The implementation of the proposed Prohibition of Waiting Restrictions at Aldenham 
Road, Chalk Hill & Pinner Road, Watford in alignment with the Road Traffic Regulation 
Act 1984 are necessary for the following reasons: 
 
• For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road 

or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising 
 

• For preserving or improving the amenity of the area through which the road 
runs. 
 

• To ensure that inconsiderate parking does not occur within the immediate 
vicinity of several junctions in the area therefore retaining adequate visibility to 
all road users. 
 

• To ensure traffic is allowed to flow without impediment during all times of day 
at what is a heavily used part of the Boroughs road network 
 

 
The Council reserves the right to produce an amended or further statement in the 
context of any public enquiry or judicial proceedings to these proposals. 
 
 
Andy Smith  
Head of Transport & Infrastructure 
Watford Borough Council 
 
 


